

29th September 2023 Autumn Term Week 4

Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week ...

- · It's been a wonderful week of adventures at school! Magic Monday was super; children were tinting colours, designing masks based around ancient Benin, honing their ink pen skills and working on calligraphy.
- · The book fair has been a great success thank you to everyone who has visited. It is still here on Monday for the final day if anyone has missed it this week. We do benefit from your purchases, as we receive commission in the form of more lovely new books for classes. Card or cash payments are available.
- · Year I and 2 visited Keelham's farm shop on Wednesday. Everyone had a great time. On Thursday, Oak class made cauliflower cheese with the lovely cauliflowers they bought whilst at the shop. It was delicious! Thank you to all our volunteers who accompanied the children - we can't go out on trips without you!
- · It is cross country season. Over the years, we have had lots of success and this year looks to be no different. At South Craven on Wednesday we had some amazing runs - well done to everyone who took part: Kara, Hollie, Isobel, Emilie, Imogen, Esmae, Daphne, Emilia, Alfie, Jonan, Frankie, Logan, Alex, Albie, Arthur, Hammad, Azaan, Ibrahim I, Annie, Annabel, Joselyn, Meera, Felicity, Haniya, Zoya, Eva, Oscar, Yaya, Ismaeel, Conan, Zayn and Lewis. Special congrats to Anna and Joseph who won their races outright. We are very proud of you all. Some children ran for the first time and placed high in the rankings.

· We held our information meeting for our proposal to federate with Sandy Lane and Myrtle Park primary schools. If you could not attend but have any questions, I will be sending out the presentation early next week. As always, you can contact school if you have any questions.





